
 
NEWS UPDATE 

 

  
July 19th, 2022  

  

Chris Krickovich Trial: The trial for Chris Krickovich began July 19, and is scheduled every 

day for the rest of the week at 9 AM, each day in Judge Levy’s courtroom in the west wing in 

room 6170. For people choosing to come and show support please DO NOT wear a BSO 

uniform.  

 

Former BSO Sergeant Tom Sheridan: The International Union of Police Associations 

(I.U.P.A.) Local 6020 with great sorrow has learned that retired Broward County Sheriff's Office 

(BSO) Sergeant Thomas Sheridan CCN 0949, has passed away. The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 sends 

its condolences to former BSO Sergeant Tom Sheridan’s family, current Regional Traffic 

Deputy Tom Sheridan who is his son, and the members of BSO who knew him. 

 

Administrative Case Success: The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 recently represented 10 members 

consisting of deputies and sergeants at July’s Professional Standards Committee. The I.U.P.A. 

Local 6020 in representing these members was able to have 8 of the 10 members have their 

charges not sustained. 

 

Member Benefits: The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 is always seeking to add to its local membership 

benefits. Any member who owns or knows of a business seeking to partner with the I.U.P.A. 

Local 6020, please have them contact President Matt Cowart at 954-960-3257 extension 1. 

 

PERC Election: The PERC Election is still underway. Ballots have been mailed to deputies and 

sergeants home address. It is imperative to vote for the International Union of Police 

Associations and mail it back in. 

 

Sincerely, 

I.U.P.A. Local 6020 Executive Committee 


